
Invitation	

With	reference	to	the	weather	conditions	it	has	been	decided	to	cancel	today's	PotatoEurope	fair	
(13th	of	September).	

Assuming	that	Thursday’s	fair	(14th	of	September)	will	continue,	we	would	hereby	like	to	invite	you	
to	the	network	reception	in	the	Holland/NAO	pavilion	on	PotatoEurope	2017	in	Emmeloord.	The	
reception	will	take	place	on:	

	

Thursday	14th	of	September	
															From	15:00	–	17:00	

															In	the	Holland/NAO	pavilion	(main	tent,	stand	number	B310)	

	

You	will	have	the	opportunity	to	get	in	touch	with	Dutch	and	International	entrepreneurs,	and	
representatives	of	branch	organizations	and	the	government.		

We	are	looking	forward	to	seeing	you	there.	

Dick	Hylkema		
Director	NAO		

Ton	van	Arnhem		
Counselor	TKI	Agri	&Food		
	

		

	Aucke	van	der	Werff		
	Mayor	
	Noordoostpolder		
	

Philipp	Schulze-Esking		
Vice	President	DLG	e.V.		

		

	Marcel	van	Haren		
	Manager	Agri	&	Food	FME		

Pauline	Hoftijzer		
Director	DLG		
Benelux		

		

	
				

					 	
	
	

																																								 						 	
	
	

																														 	


